
TEXAS ENTERPRISE PROJECT APPLICATION 
 

Office of the Governor Economic Development and Tourism  Tab 2 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Lubbock will conduct a public hearing 

on November 5, 2024 on or after 2:00 P.M. and consider an ordinance on November 12, 2024 on 

or after 2:00 P.M. in the City Council Chambers, located in Citizens Tower, 1314 Avenue K 

Lubbock, TX 79401, for the purpose of receiving public comments on the City’s participation in 

the Texas Enterprise Zone Program pursuant to the Texas Enterprise Zone Act, Chapter 2303, 

Texas Government Code as revised. Also, to be discussed and considered is the nomination of 

United Supermarkets, L.L.C. located at 5801 Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard, Lubbock, Texas 

79404, as a Texas Enterprise Zone Project to the Office of the Governor, Economic Development 

and Tourism. Possible tax incentives to be offered to projects within the City of Lubbock will be 

discussed at the meeting. This hearing will be pursuant to the ordinance considered and voted on 

by the City Council on November 12, 2024. All interested parties are encouraged to attend and 

present their views.  

 

For additional information, please contact Brianna Brown, Business Development Director, at 

806.775.3082. 

 

 

 


